February 6, 2024

House Committee on Oversight and Reform
2157 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Chairman James Comer and Ranking Member Jamie Raskin:

Government transparency and Congressional oversight are more important than ever
as the Biden administration tries to force far-Left ideology on all Americans through
overreaching and often unconstitutional regulations. Americans deserve to have
adequate time to see, assess, and—at times—push back against new rules. H.R. 262,
the All Economic Regulations are Transparent (ALERT) Act of 2023, is a step toward
restoring trust with the American people by promoting principled governance and
badly-needed accountability for Biden's bloated administration.

Sincerely,

Ryan Walker
Executive Vice President
Heritage Action for America



